Gerry,

Good talking to you.
Please withdraw this application.
T’ll see you on Monday at 11 am.

Thank you

Kind Regards,

Dick Tomlinson
Consultant

Phone: 020 8342 8679

Email: dti@treesurgeon.co.uk
Website: www.treesurgeon.co.uk

228 Risley Avenue
Tower Gardens
London

N17 7EN



On 17 Apr 2015, at 14:09, Oxford, Gerry <Gerry Oxford@camden.gov.uk> wrote:

Dick,

Whats the deal with this app? | don’'t have a memory of this tree when we walked
around ?

We have objections on this app.

Thanks
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Gerry Oxford

Tree and Landscape Officer
Regeneration and Planning
Culture and Environment
London Borough of Camden

Telephone: 020 7974 4983

Web: camden.gov.uk
5 Pancras Square
5 Pancras Square
London N1C 4AG

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright
protected. This e- mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please
contact the sender and delete the material from your computer.



